
ITS Issues - MUNFA President Email Access

Thursday, September 5, 2024

Dear Member,

I am writing you today to inform you that we are experiencing technical difficulties with ITS in transferring
access to the munfa.pres@mun.ca account

Former President Josh Lewpasky is monitoring the email and passing them along to me in the interim.

We are working to have this issue resolved with ITS as quickly as possible.

We apologize for any inconvenience/delays in responding to queries this issue may cause.

General inquiries can be sent at any time to munfa@mun.ca

In solidarity,

Ash Hossain
President
MUNFA
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